
  
  

  

19 October 2024  

  

  

Dear Resident / Business Owner  

  

RE:  Liskeard Integrated Services Hub – Water Main Upgrade Old 

Liskeard Cattle Market, Liskeard, PL14 4AB  

  

We wish to advise of upcoming works being completed in Varley Lane by South West Water on 

behalf of Cornwall Council to upgrade the mains water supply for the Liskeard Integrated 

Services Hub.  

  

These works will involve a partial closure of Varley Lane from Monday, 28th October to Friday 

01st of November 2024 to allow the works to be completed safely. This will impact vehicles 

travelling from Dean Street to the Liskerrett Community Centre. Pedestrian access will be 

maintained when safe.  

  

South West Water have the necessary road closures and diversions in place. A copy of the 

approved application is on the reverse side of this letter.  

  Morgan Sindall  

  Construction &  

  Infrastructure Ltd  

    

  Envoy House  

  61 Longbridge Road  

    Plymouth PL6 8LU  

  T. 01752 672621  



  

As you may be aware Morgan Sindall have been appointed by MWJV on behalf of Cornwall 

Council to construct the new Integrated Services Hub building within the Old Liskeard Cattle 

Market.  

  

Liskeard Integrated Services Hub is a new commercial, multi-department use building for 

Cornwall Council and the town of Liskeard.  It will include construction of a new three and two 

storey linked building on the existing Cattle Market Car Park within Liskeard Town Centre.  

  

Morgan Sindall together with MWJV and Cornwall Council will do all they can to minimise 

disruption and inconvenience to the local community during this period and appreciate your 

cooperation and patience during this time.  

  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

 

  

Tom O’Rourke  
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